From: David Boynton

To: M&CP - Licensing
Subject: GoPuff application
Date: 19 April 2022 19:48:59

THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL

Dear Sir or Madam

I am very concerned by the licence application of GoPuff for London House, Aldersgate St. I am a resident of
Thomas More House and believe that there this application will present a significant nuisance to the area.

I respectfully request that the justices reject the application.

Yours faithfully

David P. Boynton
Sent from my iPhone, apologies for typos
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